TELEPHONE No. 22103.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Imperial House,

Donegall Square East,
X

IBelﬂast, 22nd September,

;The Secretary,

LONDON.

Dear Sir,
MESSRS, HARLAND & WOLFFP'S NO,1004.

We have to acknowledge receipt of your
letter of the 18th instant, approving plan showing doors
in the longitudinal bulkheads.

Since submitting this plan the Owners
have again requested the Builders to increase the size
of this doorway. A plan (in triplicate) showing a
further revision to these doors is therefore submitted,
for which Messers, Harland & Wolff Ttd., wonld be glad
to have approval at your early convenience.

We are, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors,
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